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CITY OF PORTLAND 
 
 

September 21, 1999 
 
 
Howard N. Havey 
24 Providence St. 
Portland, ME  04101 
 
Re: Certificate of Compliance 
CBL: 169-D-061 
 
Dear Mr. Havey: 
 
As a result of a memo from Mr. Jim Wendell, P.E. Development Review Coordinator,  
dated September 20, 1999 it was noted that a fill permit is not 
required.  Please disregard the letter dated August 31, 1999. 
 
Thank you for your patience in this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jon Reed 
Code Enforcement Officer 
 
Nbw/ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 


